
UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 
Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources 

Memorandum from James M" Peek 
208-B8~,-71:20 

DATE: October 11, 1988 

TO: Jim and Holly 

SUBJECT: Middle Fork reports 

I got copies of those reports that were provided me by the 
Salmon National Forest" They contain historical information 
on game counts and habit~t studies which should be filed at 
the Taylor Ranch. I understand there are no files available 
for the Chall~s efforts any more and I haven't tried the 
Payette but doubt they have anything" However, when you are 
out in McCall sometime, check this all out with them. 

I'm trying to work on the vegetation information I got last 
summer and when I get it into some semblance of order will 
provide you with a report of some sort. 

Had a good September checking out the bighorn habitat in the 
Selway. The mule has turned into an excellent pack animal 
and now it is up to me to convince her she is also an 
excellent riding mule!! 

Hope all's well in God's Country. 



Idaho State University 
Pocatello, Idaho 
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